GOVERNMENT

Rural Water Supply & Sanitation Department

Executive Engineer Division Karwar
Rural Water Supply & Sanitation Department
Near Old Fishery Department , Habbuwad Karwara
e-mail: eerdwsd.uk@gmail.com, Phone. 08382 229735

Ref:No/EE/RDWS&SD/KWR/MVS /2019-20/927 Date:22/10/2019

To:
Hon, PCCF
Aranga Bhavan
No-18 Mahalleshwara
Bangalore-18

Honarable Sir,

Sub: Justification regarding overlapping of Forest Proposal No
PF/KA/WATER/31862/2018 with Proposal submitted by the Karnataka urban
Water Supply and Drainage Board Proposal No- PF/KA/WATER/27276/2018

Some of the Forest Proposed area comes under Submergence area of the Proposed Dam
of the Karnataka urban Water Supply and Drainage Board. This matter is discussed with the
Executive Engineer of the Karnataka urban Water Supply and Drainage Board. Submergence
Top Level is less Compare to the High Flood Level. The proposed pump house top level is
more than High Flood Level. So the Submergence level is too less as compare to the Pump
house Floor level. So there is no problem in Submergence area. If Submergence area is
available then that is the most Favorable Condition for the water supply Schemes. Because
water will be available in peak dry Season also.

There is no problem in overlapping of this Forest Proposal No PF/KA/WATER/31862/2018
with Proposal submitted by the Karnataka urban Water Supply and Drainage Board Proposal No-
PF/KA/WATER/27276/2018
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